
Say "NO" to increased taxes on Maryland's Small Businesses

ProtectMarylandSmallBusiness.org

Recently, the Governor and General Assembly introduced legislation that would increase 
estate taxes, individual income taxes, and other taxes that affect the operations of small 
businesses across Maryland.

Lawmakers are incorrect when they say their tax increase plans (House Bills 352 & 1014) will 
only affect so-called “high earners.” Most small businesses file their taxes as pass-through 
entities and are therefore taxed at individual tax rates. But business income is not the same 
as a business owner’s wages. Business income is used for small business operations, 
creating jobs, investing in employees, and giving back to our communities.
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